
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Swans Homework – 11/12/20 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Reading 
Please ensure your child reads regularly at home. On our class page on the website, I have uploaded 
some questions you may find useful to ask your child during, or after reading. Children have regular 
opportunities to quiz when at school, so please ensure they are reading their AR books. Children must 
remember to bring their AR book to school every day, as they have independent reading opportunities 
multiple times per day.  
 
Multiplication Tables 
This week, I would like your child to spend some time on Times Table Rockstars. They may like to set 
themselves the challenge of 5 minutes a day. This will help children improve their recall speed.  
 
This week, we have been learning the song ‘Rock Around the Shop’. For home learning, I would 
like your child to learn the lyrics for the song. I would also like them to think about actions that 
might fit well with the song.  
 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Miss Baker 
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